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Memo 
To: Raj Rathamano 

From: K. Fedick 

CC:  

Date: 2015-09-02 

Re: DGHTA Application � 5781.00 � Great Canadian Oil Change, 622 Archibald St., Winnipeg 

With regard to the above noted application, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch has 
reviewed this application and does not have any comments to provide. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

From: Kubish, Cheryl (OFC)  

Sent: July-23-15 9:14 AM 

To: Rathamano, Raj (CWS) 

Subject: FW: Applications (2) for review - DGHTA Great Canadian Oil Change - Pembina Hwy File: 

5780.00 & Archibald St. File: 5781.00 

 
5781.00 - The Office of the Fire Commissioner has no concerns or comments. 
 
Cheryl Kubish 
Administrative Assistant 
Office of the Fire Commissioner 
508-401 York Avenue 
Winnipeg  MB  R3C 0P8 
Phone:  945-3328 
Fax:      948-2089 
  
E-Mail address:  Cheryl.Kubish@gov.mb.ca 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
From: Sobkowich, Dale (CWS)  

Sent: July-17-15 9:05 AM 

To: Rathamano, Raj (CWS) 

Subject: RE: Applications (2) for review - DGHTA Great Canadian Oil Change - Pembina Hwy File: 

5780.00 & Archibald St. File: 5781.00 

 
Land Management & planning Section has no comment. 
 
Dale Sobkowich 
Lands  
 


